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Summary of request 
The Authority was asked to provide details on HLA screenings for IVF cycles and respective 
outcomes. 
 
HFEA response 
The HFEA held some of the information requested. Data as to whether HLA screening was 
performed for an IVF cycle has been collected since October 2007. The table provides data 
from the start of 2008, which was the first full year for which data was collected. 
 
The data that we held at the time was currently verified up until 2015/06/30 for treatment 
information and to 2104/06/30 for outcome data.  
 
For all info on our spending, please visit: https://www.hfea.gov.uk/about-us/what-we-spend-and-
how/ 
 
 
 
 
 


